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ORIENTATION Programme 

 

 

Gokhale Memorial Girls' College will conduct Orientation Programme for the First 

Semester Students on 1st August 2023, Tuesday from 11.30 am. Newly admitted 

students are asked to be present along with one parent by 11.15 am. The College 

Orientation Programme will be held in Room No. LT2 & LT3 and it will be 

followed by the Departmental meet with respective departmental faculties. 

For Detailed program, keep checking college website regularly.  

 


